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Iowa Better Trucking Bureau Receives 

Business Beautification Award 

 
Iowa Better Tucking Bureau is the latest recipient of the Pride of Sioux City: Beautification 
Award from the Sioux City Economic Development Department. This award is presented to 
Sioux City employers who show pride in the appearance of their business property. Mayor 
Bob Scott presented Iowa Better Tucking Bureau with the award and commendation at the 
August 26th City Council meeting. 

 

The award, which is open to all Sioux City businesses, is presented to companies based on 
criteria including landscaping, originality, cleanliness, sense of community, appearance of 
building and signs, and overall appearance. A committee of local business professionals and 
city staff select a winner from a list of nominations. 

 

Iowa Better Trucking Bureau Owner Vern Henjes said, “We are so honored to receive the 
Pride of Sioux City Award. I have always enjoyed working with plants, particularly flowers. 
My son, Jason, has been given the title of ‘plant manager’. Operations Manager Brenda 
Washburn has also helped with planting. We all enjoy hearing the positive comments from 
customers and passersby about the flowers and landscaping. We try and do our part to 
make the city more beautiful.” 

 
About Iowa Better Trucking Bureau 

Since Harold Hughes, former Governor of Iowa, began Iowa Better Trucking Bureau in 1955 as 
a tariff bureau, we have evolved into a complete one stop shop for trucking companies. We 
have been at our current location on Lewis Blvd. since 1984 and our staff has over 125 years of 
combined service to the trucking industry. We specialize in IRP licensing, fuel tax reporting, 
U.S. DOT compliance and authority, Electronic Logging Devices (Geotab), Form 2290’s, 

special permits and other various related services. We look forward to continuing our service to 
the trucking industry.  
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